o

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER °
BALLIGUDA (R&B) DIVISION, BALLIGUDA
Phone & Fax No. 06846 243242 & Email Id- eepwd_ballisuda@yahoo.com

Letter No: SU-—+ Date: 2 } \4] 262 .

To
The Divisional Forest Officer
Balliguda Forest Division
Dist- Kandhamal

Sub: Submission of required document towards the forest diversion proposal for
widening & strengthening of Paniganda-Bamunigaon-Daringbadi Road
(MDR-60A) from 38/000 Km to 58/00 Km, Kotagarh-Subarnagiri-Srirampur
Road (ODR) from 8/00 Km to 17/00 Km and 24/500 to 30/00 Km &
Matrugaon-Belghar-Jhiripani Road (ODR) from 23/00 Km to 35/500 Km.

Ref: Your letter No. 2112/4F dtd. 31.03.2021.

Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above, =t & to inform 4t the
required document has been enclosed in the forest diversion proposal for the

concerned project and resubmitted for onwards transmission to higher quarter.

Yours faithfully

(o)

Executive Engineer
Balliguda (R&B) Division

Memo No. Date:

Copy submitted to the Superintending Engineer, Phulbani (R&B) Circle,
Phulbani for favour of kind information & necessary action.

/

Executive Engineer
Balliguda (R&B) Division



